Aviation Distributors and Manufactures Association
Scholarship Committee Members
100 North 20t Street Ste. 400

Philadelphia, PA 19103

Dear Committee Members,

[ am honored and grateful to be awarded the ADMA International A&P
Mechanic scholarship, which will support my continued academic endeavors at
Embry-Riddle Aeronautical University. In the near future, [ will have the privilege of
earning an Airframe and Powerplant license, which will lead to a Bachelor in
Aviation Maintenance Science.

[ commend the Aviation Distributors and Manufactures Association for their
continued support of aspiring aviation technicians. I would also like to thank the
generous ADMA donors for providing me with the opportunity to chase my goals
and future success.

Sincerely,

Kody Abbott
Kody Abbott



